MONSANTO CHEMICAL COMPANY

Inorcanic CHEMICALS DIvISION
ResearcH DEPARTMENT

800 Nortr LinpsrroH BOULEVARD
Box seé

St. Louis 66, MissoUR!

Reference: MI:JHT
July 10, 1959

Mr. lL.eo Dubinski, Director
Inspection Division
Oak Ridge Operations Office
United States Atomic Energy Commission
Oak Ridge, Tennessee
Dear Mr, Dubinski:
Re your letter of July 8, 1959,
The morning of July 31, 1959, will be a satisfactory

time for Mr. J, H. Thorngate to inspect the storage and use of radio~

active material in conjunction with my License No, 24-1113-4(F61).

Very trul' yours,

Walter M, Davis
Research Group Leader
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